
We will be taking numbers for Christmas Dinner this Friday (26th November), so that the kitchen can place their orders.
Please ensure your child knows to put their hand up if they would like a Christmas Dinner.

Please credit your Arbor account with £2.40 before the 14th December 2021.

Join us for 

Christmas Dinner 

on -

14th Dec - Y3/Y5

15th Dec - Y4/Y6


